
March News! 

 

Director’s  News 

I would like to update you on a few things we have rescheduled for this month. 

We had scheduled a "PICNIC DAY" on March 20th, but we have to reschedule to 

another day due to scheduling conflicts with parent/teacher conferences. 

We will be scheduling the picnic day from March 20th to March 14. 

 

Please make a note: on March 14th you are invited to come and join your child for a 

picnic lunch at 11:30 AM (Parents only and please RSVP with your classroom teachers). 

The picnic lunch will take place in the playground area, we request you to bring a 

blanket or sheet to sit on. 

 

Picture day will be on March 20th and 21st 

Classroom Picture for all classrooms will be at 10:30AM on your class’ scheduled day.  

 

Parent teacher conferences will take place from March 21st through March 31st and the 

conferences schedule will be as follows: 

 

Kindergarten conferences will be on March 21st 

Teddy Bear' will be on March 24-25 

Busy Bee's will be on March 26 -27 

Brown Bear's conferences will be on March 28-31st 

 

Conferences can be in person, on the phone or FaceTime at your preferred  time. The 

classroom teachers will get back with you with scheduled time. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and your continued support. 

 

Kamaljit Kaur (Director of Just Plane Kids) 

 

 

Teddy Bear’s News: 

In the month of March, the Teddy Bear class will be learning different kinds of 

transportation such as: cars, buses, trucks, trains, etc. We are also learning about 

community helpers, that include: doctors, nurses, teachers, firefighters and more. By the 

end of the month we will be starting to learn about plants, seeds and planting.  

 

 



Parent Teacher conferences will be on March 24th and 25th. We will have a sign-in 

sheet posted. 

 

Picture day for Teddy Bears will be on March 21st. 

 

Busy Bee’s News: 

We will be using recyclable: cardboard, water bottles etc. to create cars, trucks and 

airplanes. We will be teaching hands-on language/ vocabulary through books. Children 

will have 5 words to learn every week (pronunciation and sign language). Children will 

be exploring their five senses: smell, taste, hearing, sight and touch. We will also start 

planting and gardening with our students.  

 

Parent Teacher conferences for Busy Bee’s will be March 26th and 27th. 

 

Picture day for Busy Bees will be March 21st.  

 

Brown Bear’s News: 

This month we will focus on the shape oval and the color green, please encourage your 

child to identify the two of them out in the real world. We will be exploring themes to 

better understand and connect with our community by learning about transportation 

and different types of community helpers!  

 

Parent teacher conferences will be March 28th and 31st. Posted on the classroom door is 

a sign up sheet, please put your child’s name and your preferred method.  

 

Picture day will be March 20th, if your child is graduating this year/moving up to T-K or 

kindergarten please let Ms.Sylvia know to ensure your child takes their cap and gown 

pictures.  

 

Kindergarten News: 

We are learning about exploring the life cycle of plants: what they need to survive and 

grow and the types of plants we eat. We will also be learning non-systemic and 

systematic measurements through hands-on activities. As a class the children will learn 

about orange sight words, then they will compose sentences using the sight words and 

review phonics awareness and rhyming words.  

 

Parent teacher conferences will be on March 21st. 

 

Picture day for Kindergarten will be March 20th.  

 

 



As a whole:  

 

As a center we will be learning more about our community and who contributes to 

creating it as well as different types of transportation. Each classroom will have their 

own unique ways of teaching the children through developmentally appropriate 

practices.  

 

 

 

 


